
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230940. 

 
You requested the following information. Please also see our response below: 

 
Can you please tell me how many of the Joint Response Units that are based 
at Medway are in use at any given time (as in do only two ever operate at the 
same time with one serving as a spare, or do all three often operate at the 
same time). Also would like to request where the South Medway, Strood and 
North Strood ACRPs are based please. 

 
The Kent JRU operates as follows: 

 Sunday to Thursday: 2 JRUs working across the hours of 14:00-00:00 

 Friday & Saturday: 3 units working shifts across the hours of 14:00-02:00 

The Standby posts are also all recorded on our website- Our Locations - NHS South 
East Coast Ambulance Service (secamb.nhs.uk) 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


